
HISTORICALLY SPEAKING 

In 1938 Rev. Sam Beers came to the North 
Prairie and Eagle circuit and to him is due 
the credit of bringing Miss Stern. an 
Austrian Refugee from the Nazi tyranny. In 
the article about the choir her high 
qualifications have been stated. 

In 1936 the Sixty fifth Anniversary 
celebration occurred. Many invitations to 
former members of the church were sent out. 
Rev. Petherick preserved the record of this 
meeting in a booklet, the worth of which is 
hard to estimate. The program, signatures of 
the guests, and letters from people who 
could not attend are all preserved in this 
booklet. 

Especially are these letters valuable for 
through these “Ol timers” can much early 
church history be authenticated. This 
booklet sets a challenge to people who in 
1961 must direct the ninetieth anniversary. 

The latest high spot is to be found when 
Eagle separated from North Prairie and 
decided to walk alone; but that is a long, 
long story and may require more than one 
installment to cover it adequately. 

HYMNALS NEEDED 

The Worship Commission has suggested that 
some people might like to purchase some 
new hymnals for the church as memorials. 

About 20 new hymnals are needed. Since it 
would be nice to have the new hymnals for 
Easter, people wishing to donate hymnals 
should get in contact soon with either Mr. 
Ochsenrider, Mrs. Badinger, or Mrs. Stead. 


